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Janice – Would you please add to the January agenda as a referral?
 
Thanks,
 
Tom
 

From: Jim Bouley <jim@dennehybouley.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 2:21 PM
To: Aspell, Thomas <TAspell@ConcordNH.gov>
Subject: FW: Relocation of Bus Stop
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

 
 

From: Ari Pollack <pollack@gcglaw.com>
Date: Friday, December 8, 2023 at 1:59 PM
To: Jim Bouley <jim@dennehybouley.com>
Cc: Robert J. Dietel <dietel@gcglaw.com>
Subject: Relocation of Bus Stop

Dear Mayor Bouley-
 
I am writing to you in your capacity as a member of Concord’s Transportation Policy Advisory
Committee to request relocation of the CAT bus stop now located between 214 and 220 N. Main
Street.  I am a shareholder of Gallagher, Callahan & Gartrell, PC, a longstanding tenant at 214 N.
Main, and a member of GCG Realty, LLC, the parent company-owner of both parcels.  The bus stop is
currently located between our parcels and alongside our entry driveway.  We have had a succession
of unfortunate interactions with the individuals frequenting the bus stop, including vandalism,
damage to vehicles, trespass to land and building, verbal abuse, littering and loitering.  In short, the
bus stop amounts to an attractive nuisance that threatens the safety of our employees and clients. 
TPAC’s assistance in relocating the stop would be greatly appreciated.
 
Thank you.
 
-Ari Pollack, Shareholder and Member

 
Ari B. Pollack, Esq.

603.228.1181
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Gallagher, Callahan & Gartrell, P.C.
A multidisciplinary law firm

214 N. Main Street
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

NOTICE REGARDING PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION - The information contained in
this electronic message is intended only for the addressee named above. The contents of
this electronic message are or may be protected by the attorney-client privilege, work
product doctrine, joint defense privileges, trade secret protections, and/or other applicable
protections from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please immediately notify Ari B. Pollack by calling 1.800.528.1181, or by email to
pollack@gcglaw.com.
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